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NEGOTIATIONS
TEAM

Talk to your

AND TELL THEM WHAT YOU WANT IN THE NEXT CONTRACT!

UUP’s Negotiations Team, which will negotiate a new contract for UUP  
with the state of New York, is coming to our campus to talk about the  

negotiations process and to ask you what you’d  
like them to fight for in the new contract.

Here’s your chance to become part of that process.  
You can ask questions and share information and  

issues important to you with Team members. 

SEE YOU THERE!

November 18,2021

12 pm

https://www.uupsbu.org/rsvpmaker/save-the-date-stony-brook-uup-chapter-town-hall-meeting/


